
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may already know, Monday 9​th​ November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in 
Need Appeal Week. We are excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 
participate in this year’s ​‘Goodbye Rainclouds’​ campaign by taking part in activities between 
9th and 13th November to raise awareness and support the work of this important charity. 
 
The timetable below summarises the ‘Five to Thrive Activities’ linked to the 5 ways to 
wellbeing that we will follow in school throughout the week 
 
On ​Friday 13th November​, pupils are invited to take part in our ‘Feel Good Fundraiser’ by 
wearing a ​spotty item of clothing or accessory​ to school and contributing a suggested 
donation of £1 which will support the work of the charity. 
 
Donations can be sent in with pupils to give to their class teacher on Friday 13th November.  
 

 
We have also entered the school into the Children in Need School’s prize draw in which the 
winning school will be awarded an exclusive Zoom workout for the whole school with Joe 
Wicks! 
 
Let’s all get involved and support this great charitable cause! 
 
Kind regards 
Issie McAnuff (Charities Lead) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=peEqgr2TOQA

